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10 May 2024

Dear parents and carers,

Change to the start of the school day from September 2024

| am writing to advise you of a slight change to the school hours from September 2024. This is in
response to the Government requirement that all children are in school for a minimum of 32.5 hours
each week from September 2024.

From the beginning of the new academic year, the school gates will open at 8.40 a.m. ( 5 mins earlier)
and will close at 8.50 a.m. Lessons will start immediately following the closing of the gates

The end of day times will remain the same.
Pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will finish school at 3.20 p.m.
Pupils in Years 3-6 will finish school at 3.25 p.m.

This five minute difference is to reduce pressure on the playground and to enable those of you with
younger children to collect them first.

Car parking is still available, free of charge, at the Library.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Baldwin

Headteacher

" 05-:
+6?

YV i o5 |
S B Ofsted ﬁé‘RlETH ol
.Tu f \S S ‘/ Eranider CHAMPION \

www.waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk “ Zco-Schools Hea"hy Schools




